| Certificate of Appreciation

awarded to

Andy Crisp, Alan Earle, Ian Fearnly

Andy Crisp, Alan Earle and Ian TFearnly are nominated for their collective team effort
in contributing towards a Rapport training programme for all the Neighbourhood Team
Officers and Enquiry Desk Officers across the Force during 2019.

As part of the Neighbourhood Watch County Executive, Andy, Alan and lan’s training
enabled officers to use the Rapport app on their mobile devices to encourage members of the
public to sign up to Neighbourhood Alert whilst out on their patrols and undertaking daily
business The app also enables them to identify where members have CCTV for when they are

following up on crimes, as well as other features.

Andy, Alan and lan Rindly came into Northamptonshire Police and provided the training to
around 85% of neighbourhood staff. Neighbourhood Watch and Northamptonshire Police
use Neighbourhood Alert as a key communication tool and their training has been valuable
in helping us move the use of this tool forward.

This certificate is provided with thanks and recognition
for hard work and support provided.
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